
Hello families,

As I write this week's newsletter piece, I’m excited to see letters addressed to myself as our
Middle and Senior School students express their interest for this year’s Curriculum Committee.
In Term Two, our Middle and Senior School students will demonstrate their student voice and
agency in a selection of possibile units, and this will be facilitated by this year's Curriculum
Committee. Stay tuned for future updates!

Here at Teesdale Primary School we have developed a content rich curriculum so that students
can build their knowledge and vocabularies, as well as their literacy skills. This is an update of
our key learning in Term One.

Foundation
My Family

Junior School
Our Community History and the Victorian Gold Rush



Middle School
After completing a three week unit on Australia Rules, Middle School students have embarked
on their next unit, The Human Body

Senior School
After completing a three week unit on their Roles, Responsibilities and Participation, Senior
school students have commenced their learning around stories of migration, reading and
studying the noble Boy Overboard.

Happy learning!
Miss Barnett


